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19th October 2018  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Privacy Notice  
 
Please find attached a summary of the new Privacy Notice that we are required to issue to 
all our families under the new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR).  The full Privacy 
Notice and our Data Protection Policy is available on our website for your information. 
 
Please sign the attached form (one per family) with the names of the children currently 
attending our school, and return it to the School Office as soon as possible.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
James Berry 
Headteacher  
 
 


